
TAPE FOR WEEK OF DECEMBER 3

THIS IS YOUR CONCRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.

IN THE LAST FEM WEEKS, WE HAVE ALL BEEN INFECTED BY FOOTBALL FEVER

AS THE HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL SEASON COMES TO A CLOSE. FOR SOME TEAMS IN

OUR AREA, THE SEASON HAS LASTED A LITTLE LONGER.

I WOULD LIKE TO CONCRATULATE THOSE SCHOOLS FROM THE FOURTH DISTRCIT
WHO HAVE ADVANCED TO THE PLAY�OFFS AND TO LET THEM KNOW THAT THE PEOPLE

OF OUR AREA ARE BEHIND YOU AND HE ARE VERY PROUD OF YOUR ACCOMPLISHMENTS

BOTH ON AND OFF THE FIELD. YOUR DEDICATION TO BECOMING SUCCESSFUL FOOTBALL

PLAYERS AND , MORE IMPORTANTLY, SUCCESSFUL STUDENTS IS SOMETHING WE CAN ALL

TAKE PRIDE IN.

ON BEHALF OF THE PEOPLE OF THE FOURTH DISTRICT, I WOULD LIKE TO CONCRATULATE

THE FOOTBALL TEAMS OF BARBOURSVILLE, BLUEFIELD, AND BECKLEY -� TRIPLE A:

MAN AND BUFFALOeWAYNE COUNTY, DOUBLE A; AND GILBERT AND MULLENS7�SINGLE A.

6/6 535?� HE NISH YOU THE BEST OF LUCK IN THE PLAYOFFS AND IN THE FUTURE.
THIS IS YOUR CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.


